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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

TERM 4      

Thurs 12 Dec   Concert 6.15 - 8.00 pm 

Fri 13th Dec Final assembly for Yr 6 2.30-3.00   

16/17th Dec  Year 5/6 camp Lake Ainsworth 

Wed 18 Dec      Last day of term (casual clothes) 

2020 

28 Jan  School Development day (no students) 

29 Jan   Year 1-6 Back to School (Kinders 3 Feb) 

Tie Day Tuesday 

We had a Tie day today and will have a tie day 

next Tuesday. Make, borrow and wear a tie. If 

you’d like, make a small donation to help families 

in need after the recent bushfires and for those 

families in hardship because of the drought. 

Thanks to all those who participated today! 

Christmas Concert: This Thursday! 
Our concert is on this Thursday, 12th December. It 

will commence at 6.15pm sharp! In the event of 

wet weather, we will rejoice and squeeze together 

in the COLA! 

The P&C will be providing a free sausage sizzle for 

our students and family members. This will operate 

from 5:00-5.30pm for our students. After that, 

students will be asked to go to the classrooms to 

change out of their school uniform and into their 

costumes. Any leftover sausages will be available 

free to parents/family members from 5.30-6pm. 

If you wish, you may bring a gift for a child in need. 

This will be given to our special visitor on the night. 

The gift should be labelled with the appropriate 

age of the child. The evening will include terrific 

performances which have been very much student

-led and directed. Ms Ward has done a fantastic 

job of facilitating this event! It will be wonderful! 

There will be presentations and a Christmas  raffle. 

Our finishing time is approximately 8.00pm. 

Oh, What a night! Year 6 Farewell Snapshots! 
Thank you, everyone, for a terrific Year 6 Farewell! Special thanks to Dunoon P & C and Kristin 

and Shane @ Dunoon Store for funding the dinners for the Year 6 students and for helping with 

the organisation. Thank you also to Ms Ward for the tremendous effort she put into making sure 

this special event went smoothly! Our beautiful Year 6 students feature on the following pages!  



 

 

Farewell to our amazing Year 6 students 

This week we say farewell to our incredible Year 6 class of 2019!  

They have been wonderful role models and have shown exceptional skills in collaboration, leader-

ship, and creative and critical thinking. We wish them all the best in their journey to high school.                

 

 

 

                

Billy 

Jemma 
Iris 

Ben 

Madison 

Tess 
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Charlie 

Inda Freya 

Bowie 

Lochie 



 

 



 

 

Congratulations!  

Term 4  Week 8  Awards  

      Student of the Week      

K/1  Logan 

1/2  Lily 

3/4  Alia 

5/6  Freya 

Merit Awards                                                                       

K/1  Willow C, Willow M, Lucy 

1/2  Arlo, Daniel, Sonny 

3/4  William, Luke, Riley 

5/6 Tess, Jemma, Inda 

Gold Awards                                                                       

Amala and Angus S 

Principal’s Banner    

Angus S                                                               

Happy Birthday                                                    

Alannah, Angad, Ansh, Flynn,  

Luke and  Rhett  

We hope you all have a great day. 

 



 

 

The Pre School hosted their Christmas Concert at our school last night. 

Our fabulous volunteer musician, Ian Knowles and the choir, performing 

at the Carmina Burana Big Sing Weekend. 

Parent Survey Results 

Thank you to the many families who responded to our recent survey. Please see the following pages for 

some feedback. 

If you would like to contribute your thoughts, please feel free to do so. This can be done by sending a note 

into school or sending an email :   genevieve.slocombe@det.nsw.edu.au 

Thanks, Genevieve 
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Notices 


